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Ottawa Sports and Entertainment Group

November 17, 2014

To Whom It May Concern:
Re : Letter of Recommendation for Lee Keeley

It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Lee Keeley, who performed an
important project management role for us at OSEG as we fit-up TD Place in preparation for the
REDBLACKS, Ottawa Fury FC and Ottawa 67s.

Lee worked with us (through Tiree) from February 2014 to August 2014. | say “with” us in that
Lee became a member of our team at a critical time as we struggled to meet the project overall
deadlines of getting the venue ready for our REDBLACKS’ opening night in July 2014.

Lee was responsible for creating and tracking the overall operational schedule touching on all
of the key aspects of our operations. Lee also provided technical input on a certain number of
our operational systems designs such as; project managing our permits and occupancy
requirements, health department review of the two main food production commissaries,
stadium south stands club level food and alcohol preparation/serving facilities, 23 stadium and
arena concession stands and minor improvements to the existing facilities.

Lee was also involved in assisting and recording meeting minutes for the weekly OSEG
Management Team meetings, the Executive Partner meetings and the monthly joint OSEG/City
of Ottawa transition team meetings.

Lee was proactive, positive and helpful and was able to maintain a sense of humour in a
denfanding environment. Our staff enjoyed working with him. Thanks Lee!

| would be happy to speak to you further about Lee if that is helpful. | can be reached at 613-

863-8883~ @

REDBLACKS

Yours truly,

\\\
Mark G udie
Chief OP%
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